
August 30,201 1 

Ms. Ann Cole 
Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Lifeline Income Qualification - 150% of Federal Poverty Guidelines 

Dear Ms. Cole: 

Cellco Partnership, d/b/a Verizon Wireless (“VZW’), on behalf of its corporate subsidiaries 
operating in the state of Florida that have been granted Eligible Telecommunication Carrier status, 
respectfully submits this Notification of Election pursuant to Section 364.1 0(3)(a) of the Florida 
Statutes. Pursuant to this notification of election, VZW will offer Lifeline service to eligible 
consumers who meet the income eligibility test at 150 percent or less of the federal poverty income 
guidelines and have a billing address in VZW’s designated ETC area. 

If you have any questions please contact Bob Priebe at 501-905-6629. 

Sincerely, 

Bob Priebe 
Manager - Finance 

cc: Lisa Steiteffens, FLOE 




